
Message from the Headteacher 

 

Welcome back to the final term of the year and what a busy 

term we have ahead. Preparations are underway for 

transitioning into new year groups, leaving primary stage and 

welcoming our new starters in September. Make sure you put 

Tuesday 9th July in your diaries for Sports Day. KS1 in the 

morning and KS2 in the afternoon. 

Sharon Finn 

Attendance Policy 

Our updated attendance policy 
went live after half term on. 

We have already seen a marked 
improvement in the amount of 
hours of learning lost due to 
lateness. This is great news, a big 
well done to everyone. 

 

Reminders 

We are still looking for items for the playground at 
lunchtimes.  

This could be: 

• Dressing up clothes 

• Top Trumps or similar 

• Old suitcases (preferably with wheels) 

 

Wraparound Care 

Please see the email that you were sent on 17th May 
regarding important information. It details the price 
increase and changes to wraparound care from the 
new academic year. These changes will take place 
from Tuesday 3rd September. 

The main change will be that parents will be able to 
book their own breakfast and afterschool club via 
their Arbor Portal or App. Please follow the below 
link for further information as to how: 

Book your child’s wraparound care 

Bug Hotel Competition—last call for entries 

Once more week to enter our competition to design a Lambs Lane 
Bug Hotel.  There will be two winners, one from each Key Stage. 

Entries close at 3:30pm on Friday 14th June. 

Entries must be neatly presented, and all parts clearly labelled.  
Remember, the hotel will be outside so think carefully about the 

different materials you would want to use and consider the 
suitability of each one for the outdoor environment. 

You can enter with a friend but must be both willing to share the 
prize (an eco-hamper filled with lots of eco-friendly goodies!)  

The two winning designs will have their bug hotel built and 
displayed in school!  

Entry costs 50p 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  146 
minutes (2hrs & 26mins) of 
lost learning due to late-
ness. 17 pupils were  late 

this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3—3.30pm 

Year 5 
showcase 

Year 5 
Swimming  

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Cricket 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Racket 
Sports 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Dodgeball 

 
3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Athletics 
   

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Breakfast-or-After-School-Club.pdf

